Town of Seymour Parks Commission



COPY RECEIVED
DATE: 10 / 30/1 4
TIME: 10 \ SO/NYM
TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE

Monthly Meeting - October 27, 2014

Members Present: Bob Lang, Mike Gargano, Bill Paecht, BillSawicki

Guests; None

Staff: Dennis Rozum, Dawn Valeski, Bob Koskelowski, Jr.

Meeting was called to order at 7:02 PM by Chairman, Bill Paecht

The September 22, 2014 minutes were approved. Motion by Bill Sawicki, 2nd, Mike. All in favor.

Public Comment

None

Public Works Director Comments

- Broad Street Park sign is being erected
- New striping paint is working well
- Sochrin's Pond Park playscape has been removed
- Tree trimming is going on at French Park

Public Works Chairman Comments

None

Parks Chairman Report

- We have permission to light the flagpole at French Park
- Flag pole needs to be rewired using conduit
- Grant has been received for a handicapped playscape at Sochrin's Pond Park
- New rest room building at Chatfield Park could be complete by March
- Grant was obtained for artificial turf & handicapped bleachers at DeBarber Field
- Dumpster remains at French Park from the Pumpkin Festival

- Chatfield Park fields look much better after stone dust has been mixed in with clay
- Serious issues with administration of Broad Street Park
 After much discussion, motion to approve \$100 P.O. for Broad Street Park
 was made by Bob, 2nd Mike. Approved, 3-1

Approval of Parks ApplicationsNone

Other Business

None

The meeting was adjourned at 8:01 PM. Motion by Bill Sawicki, 2nd, Bob. All in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Bob Lang Secretary, Parks Commission